
PPRC NEWSBRIEF 210214 

The Chinese Ambassador to the Republic of Sierra Leone, Zhao Yanbo, 

has assured the Chairman of the Political Parties Registration 

Commission (PPRC) Hon Justice M.E. Tolla Thompson that the 

Government of the People’s Republic of China will continue to support 

Sierra Leone in its development strides. 

 

 

From L-R Hon Justice Tolla Thompson & Ambassador Zhao Yanbo 

His statement came during a courtesy call by the Chairman of the PPRC 

on Friday 21
st
 February 2014 at the Chinese Embassy in Freetown, Sierra 

Leone. 

Responding, the Chairman of PPRC, Honourable Justice Thompson says 

the Commission’s flagship programme after the 2012 Elections is 

political education. This he says will help build the capacity of political 

parties and will also make the electorate and citizens understand the 

reasons why political parties exist. 

 

For more please contact: 078201770/079715283/033777627 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGISTRATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprcsierraleone.org/pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com 
      Website: www.pprcsierraleone.org 
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